
The date: 11/26/2024 
The week number: 48 
The walk number: 1789 
The weather: 64 F; cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda,  

Chip O’Connor, Ellen Yu 
  
The birds (26) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Western  Bluebird 0.50 

2 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.75 

5  Bushtit 0.75 

7 American Crow 0.88 

4 Mourning Dove 0.75 

1 House Finch 1 

5 American Goldfinch 0.25 

5 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Red-shouldered Hawk 0 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.62 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.62 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.50 

3 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

2 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 0.75 

1 Northern Mockingbird 0.38 

2 Black Phoebe 1 

1 Say’s Phoebe 0.62 

3 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.88 

1 Common Raven 1 

2 House Sparrow 0.12 

2 California Towhee 0.88 

1 Black-throated_Gray Warbler 0.12 

10 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

5 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.25 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.25 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:15 
 
Again, we got off to a slow start, but in the end we observed 26 species, 4.1 above the 
prediction and only one short of the record for the week. Highlight birds were the Say’s Phoebe 
out on the lawn in front of Beckman Institute, a Black-throated Gray Warbler in the same tree as 
last week on the Prufrock property, and a Red-shouldered Hawk sitting in full view on Arden Rd. 
Also, we saw American Goldfinch for the first time in a long time. Those were in Tournament 
Park. It was a very good walk indeed. 
 
Alan,  
11/26/2024 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


